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Dear Students, 

The Malaysian Government has just declared that the entire Malaysia will be on restricted 

movement order starting from Wednesday, 18th March to Tuesday, 31st March 2020 to deal 

with the COVID-19 situation. This includes prohibition of entry of foreign visitors. 

In compliance with this directive, APU & APIIT will be closed from Wednesday, 18th March to 

Tuesday, 31st March 2020. 

However, to facilitate the return of our international students after the 31st of March, normal 

operations will only commence on 6th of April at the earliest. Should the COVID-19 situation not 

normalise by then, this date may be further revised. 

All  Examinations from Wednesday, 18th March to Sunday, 5th April 2020 will be rescheduled to a 

later date, which will be announced later. 

For students who are living in KL, please note that the supermarkets, grocery stores and stores 

selling basic necessities will be operational during this time. This is not a lock down, but restricted 

movement order. 

Students who wish to go back to their home town or country, can travel during this time. We will 

continue to update you. 

APU’s services including all administrative functions will function as normal on Tuesday, 17th 

March 2020. 

For students who will continue to live in KL, we would like to assure all students and parents that 

APU will remain in touch with our students during these 2 weeks plus and provide any assistance 

that may be required. 

Stay Safe, Stay Healthy. Stay at Home, Stay Connected. 
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